
To whom it concerns, 
 
My name is Andrew Kritzer, a born and raised Oregonian. Please vote no on bill #SB978 in support of the 
Oregonians who can not be in the Capitol throughout this week. It is important for legal citizens to have 
the rights that were fought for by our predecessors.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Kritzer 
 


